
NHLRMAC  Meeting    4/15/23 
The meeting was held at Mark & Heather Smith's Garage. 
 
After catching up with everyone, President Heather called the meeting to order. 
 
First item to come up was the April 29th Bean Farm Meet. Heather asked for a 
volunteer to lead those attending, no one spoke up, but directions were explained for 
anyone wishing to go. 
 
This season Ice Cream runs was the next topic. Heather again asked for ideas and 
help. Some possible places were Bly Farm, Hammond Farm and Red Hill. 
 
A possible Tour to the new Boat Museum location was the next item. Mark will get some 
information. 
 
We talked about the July 4th parades and information was passed around but no firm 
plans. 
 
We talked about the New England Meet on Long Island in Sept. Anyone wishing to 
attend should make room reservations soon. Information can be found by google 2023 
NE Meet, 
 
Paul & Carol Magrath have volunteered to do a lunch tour, more info coming. 
 
The Smiths would plan an overnight tour to Maine if there is any interest. Didn't seem to 
be much interest. 
 
Bob Wood asked if there was a way that members could post messages on the website. 
Mark will talk to Bill about this. 
 
Next meeting is May 20th, that day is also an open house at Ryan Thibeaults at his new 
business TEBO'S BARN in Milton. We will check on this and have a tour there instead 
of a meeting. Watch the website for info but we will send a notice. 
 

Thank you Heather and Mark for hosting and thank you, Mark for taking notes. 

 

Judy  

NHLR Secretary 


